
Memorandum of Understanding: listing of patient/family speakers on 
AvMA’s website 
 

We ask all of the people who want to be listed on this section of our site to confirm they agree with 
the contents of this Memorandum: 

 

• The purpose of the listings is to encourage healthcare organisations to invite people from a 
patient/family perspective to assist them by giving them talks/presentations, assisting with 
training or consultancy. 

 

• AvMA reserves the right to decide who will or will not be listed, but the intention is to 
include anyone who wishes to be included if they can demonstrate the ability to conduct 
such work within the spirit of the charity’s values which can be found here. However, being 
listed does not mean that the person concerned necessarily agrees with all of AvMA’s 
policies or actions. 
 

• People listed who accept an invitation to work with a healthcare organisation or event 
organiser are independent and are not acting on behalf of AvMA.  AvMA is not responsible 
for the quality of work carried out or any dispute that arises.  

 

• Any arrangements made between the healthcare organisations, conference organisers or 
training organisations and the person listed is a matter for them. This includes any payments 
made. AvMA provides the listings free of charge. 

 

• AvMA will provide an online contact form which will deliver enquiries to the people listed 
without them having to make their email address public. This will mean AvMA keeps a 
record of enquiries made through its site. 
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